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Award Information – 11/09/2021 

Contract Information 

Purchase Description: Vernon Hills NCT and Des Plaines River WRF Screening Improvements Project  

Contract Start Date: November 9, 2021  

Initial Term: 250 days after notice to proceed  

Term Dates: N/A  

Renewals: N/A  

 

Vendor Information 

Company Name: Boller Construction Company, Inc.   

Address: 3045 Washington Street   

 Street Address Suite/Unit # 

 Waukegan IL 60085 

 City State ZIP Code 

 
 

Contact Name: Joshua Boller, President 

Funding Account 
Description: Public Works Enterprise Fund 

 

Budget Information: FY21 Capital `  

 

Department: Public Works 

 

Department Contact: Tom Miles Award Amount: $1,053,400 

Bid / RFP Information 

Registered Vendors: 34  Responses Received: 5 
 

Intent: 
 
Replacement of three bar screens with Mechanically Raked Bar Screens, spiral conveyor, washer compactor, appurtenant 
equipment, electrical controls, and channel modifications. 

 
Department Recommendation: 
 
Lake County Purchasing received and opened 5 bids for Vernon Hills NCT and Des Plaines River WRF Screening Improvements 
Project on September 29, 2021.  Lake County reviewed the submitted bids and determined that it is in the County’s best interest to 
award this contract to the lowest responsive and responsible bidder Boller Construction Company, Inc. in the amount of $1,053,400.  
Lake County Public Works agrees with my recommendation. 
 
 
Yvette Albarran,  


